This Week in Church 
Saturday 25th          6.30pm    
 Eileen Dunne RIP (Kelly) 

Sunday 26th           
9.30am 
The People of the Parish                               

    
11.30am 
 November Dead List 

Monday 27th     

10.00am 
 Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Tuesday 28th         
10.00am
 Holy Souls (Herbert)         
Ash Wednesday 1st 9.30am      Service of the Word & Distribution of Ashes 


                  (In St Peter’s School)

12.15pm 
 Kathleen Kelly RIP (Heerey) 

8.00pm
John Smith RIP (Crane) 
Thursday 2nd     
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 3rd      
10 .00am
Enya McDonnell RIP (Anon)  
Saturday 4th            6.30pm    
November Dead List  
Sunday 5th            
9.30am 
Eileen & Reg Wood (Foundation)  

    
11.30am 
The People of the Parish    

Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Sun 26th 
Confirmation Session (6th) 
6pm
Community Centre
Mon 27th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12noon
Parish Hall


Hospital 

London 



Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
8.00pm-9.00pm
Upper Room

Tues 28th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 1st 
Ash Wednesday 


Physio

St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 2nd    
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Hospital

London
Fri 3rd         
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sat 4th  
Lenten Lunches
12pm-2pm 
Parish Hall 

Pastoral Enquiries
12.30pm
Priest’s House

Sun 5th 
Safeguarding Applications
10.30am-11.15pm
Priest’s House


Rite of Election
                         3.00pm             St Anthony’s Forest Gate


Knights of St Columba 
2pm-5.15pm
Parish Hall

Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 18th /19th February 

Envelopes: £687.39 
Cash: £492.28
Standing Orders to 5th February  £2141.37
Travelling Chalice
               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



25th /26th February 
     Prescious Emwerem
        11.30am


4th /5th March 
     Jennifer Gordon
        11.30am

      
11th /12th March
     Maryann Bhogal
        11.30am
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, Davida Charles, Bob Cole, 

Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan,  Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, 

Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Mgr George Stokes, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
James Hills, Mary Tulk, John Murray, Dora Tear, Edward Keilty, Michael Borg, Edward Coffey, 
Henry Dorey, Mary McCarthy, Catherine Zucker, John Mejias, John Kingston, Kathleen Small, Thomas Donnelly, Lancelot Andrews, Patrick O’Connor, Patrick Holden, Delia Kenny, 

Winifred Gardiner, Margaret Aspiell, Elizabeth Pavitt, John Perry, Michael Murphy, 

Johanna Murphy, Eileen McGowan, Ivy Westcott, John Sirl, Patrick ‘Bryan’ McNeela, John Collins, Patrick More, Emma Debrie, Dorothy Clarke, Winifred Murrell, Francis Kinery, Nellie Stolworthy, Mgr Cannon Jules Van Meehan,Charles Weight and Reginald Wood.

RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:

Muriel Healey, previously of this parish.

Her body will be received into St Mary’s Hornchurch on Monday 27th at 5pm and her Funeral will take place on Tuesday 28th February at 2.30pm.

also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Lenten Lunches

Lenten Lunches commence next Saturday 4th March between 12noon and 2pm, in the Parish Hall. Please come along and enjoy a great value lunch and a chat with friends whilst raising money for good causes. We raise funds for The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society and several local charities. Any donations for raffle prizes would be very welcome on the day. Why not treat your family or friends to lunch. We look forward to seeing you.
Parish Building & Maintenance Fund This weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly collection for the Parish Building & Maintenance Fund. Gift aid envelopes can be found at the back of the church. So far we have raised £2,777.39 excluding standing Orders. A full report will be issued in April. 

Stations of the Cross During Lent will be private. The church will remain open until 7pm.

Lenten Lunches Would the volunteers who kindly help with the Lenten Lunches please collect your rota from the correspondence rack.
Altar Servers – Training Session (for all Servers who have not received their St Stephen Medal) on SATURDAY 11th MARCH 9.30am-11am in the Church. Any queries, please contact the Elisabeth Tanner in the Parish Office.
Maureen Symes and family would like to thank all those friends and acquaintances at the Church for your kind words and support during our recent bereavement. Our thanks to those who attended the Requiem Mass and/or Funeral, for the Masses that are to be offered in Dad’s name, cards received and the donations made to the chosen charities. We took great comfort from the many anecdotes of Fred and his life, and from the great affection and respect with which he was clearly remembered by so many people.
Bible Alive For Lent available at the back of the church priced £2.50.

Sainsbury's Active Kids Voucher The Brownies and Rainbows are collecting these Vouchers, any donations will be greatly appreciated to boost resources for our Parish Groups. A collection box is in the church porch. Thank you for your generosity.

Attention all Ministers and Parish Volunteers. There will be a further session for documentation and DBS Applications on Sunday 5th March between 10:30am and 11:15am. If you volunteer for anything involving children or vulnerable adults (i.e. taking communion to the housebound or children's liturgy) you must attend a session. All volunteers must be registered on the Diocesan Safeguarding Register and DBS checks will be taking place. Please see the notice at the back of the church for further information about what you need to bring on the day. If you have any questions please contact Emma Bond. 
Women’s World Day of Prayer Friday 3rd March at the Romford Baptist Church, Min Road, Romford starting at 1.45pm. All are welcome.

Sleep Rough so others don’t have to ! Join in, spend a night out and help beat youth homelessness. Register for £10 and make a difference. Friday 3rd March at 7pm YMCA 29 Rush Green Road RM7. Contact 01708 766211 sleepeasy@ymcatg.org

Pax Christi Ash Wednesday 1st March at 3pm. The 35th year of Christian Witness and resistance to Nuclear War preparation in London. Meet at Victoria Embankment Gardens (Nearest tube Embankment). The Liturgy will involve prayer and song with symbolic actions. For information contact 01708 762840.                
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and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) 
26th February 2017 
Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of the Season of Lent and is one of only two days of obligatory fasting and abstinence, the other being Good Friday. The law of fasting binds all those aged 18 – 60years. Lent is certainly a period marked by seriousness; but it is also a time of joy. Lent is serious because it causes us both as individuals and as a Church – to confront the image of Christ which we have tarnished by individual and collective sin. But we gain this awareness by contemplating the Glory of the Blessed Trinity, rather than by remaining fixated on ourselves. The call to converse, which we hear throughout Lent is an invitation to stand up once more and not a pronouncement that overwhelms or depresses us. Our Lenten penances and activities are not self imposed punishments, but are to be accepted ‘with the joy of the Holy Spirit’, the same Holy Spirit that prepares us for the joy of Easter.

Fr Tom – Mass Times Due to my current health disposition, weekday Masses will be at 10am Monday, Tuesday and Friday. Wednesday remains at 12.15pm and Thursday Service of the Word and Holy Communion at 8.30am. Please bear with me.

There are two themes in this excerpt from the Sermon on the Mount. In the first paragraph the question before us is: Are we to serve God or money, God or the things of this world? The second paragraph brings in a related theme. If we choose to serve God, then we can rely on God's goodness to provide for our needs. Jesus' words have an extraordinary immediacy for the world of today.

In so many ways we are enslaved to the values of the world. Our ideas and actions in relation to food have changed remarkably. More food is wasted than ever before by those who have it, and yet much of the world's population does not have the food it needs. Food has become a source of entertainment, rather

than something which we need, something for which we thank God, and something we share. It is similar with clothing. Many people have become obsessed not only by what they wear but also by their appearance. The quest to look perfect, often in a way which is counterfeit and sham, has entrapped many. Jesus says that these are the concerns of the 'pagans'. As Christians we must challenge the false values proclaimed around us, values which deceive and disappoint. We must set our hearts on God's kingdom and on God's righteousness.









